
ATTACHMENT A 


A RESOLUTION CONTINUING THE PlTBLIC HEARING ON A REVISED DESIGN 
FOR SMITH LEVEL ROAD IMPROVEMENTS 


Resolution No. 174/2009-10 


WHEREAS, the Board of Aldermen has sought public input at a public hearing opened 
on April 27, 2010, and continued on June 1, 7010, on the revised design for Smith Level 
Road improvements proposed by NCDOT; and 

WHEREAS, public comments were received at both meetings; and 

WHEREAS, the Board of Aldermen has requested additional information on the design 
from NCDOT; 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Carrboro Board 'of Aldermen that the 
public hearing on a revised design for Smith Level Road improvements shall be 
continued on September 7, 2010. 




